
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“CRIME OF THE WEEK” 
October 18, 2023 

 

Crime Stoppers of Mesa County is requesting information that will lead to the 
identification of the suspects involved in an attempted burglary. 

At approximately 4:00 a.m. on Wednesday, 
September 13th, two unknown suspects 
attempted to burglarize a business located in 
the 2600 block of Highway 50.  Once the 
suspects broke the first lock and started working 
on the second lock an audible alarm went off 
and the suspects fled the area.  The total 
estimated property damage is over $5,500.  A 
photo of the suspects can be viewed at 
www.241stop.com or Crime Stoppers of Mesa 
County Facebook page. 

If you know the identity and or the location of 
the suspects involved in this crime, please 
submit a tip by downloading the P3tips APP on 
any mobile device, online at www.241stop.com or by calling 970-241-7867.  
Information reported to Crime Stoppers that leads to an arrest can earn you up 
to $1,000 cash reward and you will remain completely anonymous.  For more 
information, see us at www.241stop.com. 
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